

Promise Home Partners:

Agape Love Global Ministries – Mechanicsburg, IL

Anderson Mill Baptist Church – Austin, TX

First Baptist Church - Frisco, TX

First Baptist Church – Vincennes, IN

Frisco Sunrise Rotary Club – Frisco, TX

Heights Baptist Church – Richardson, TX

Koke Mill Church - Springfield, IL

North Texas Missions – Frisco, TX

My Church - Arizona

Pleasant Hope Baptist Church – Calhoun, KY



Dear Friends,

The year 2020 was a challenge for all of us. In addition to the Covid issues, Honduras had two hurricanes in November that devastated the country.

By the middle of March, Honduras was closed to American teams. At Promise Home, we tried many methods to minimize our exposure to the Covid disease. However, by the end of August half of our children and *tias* had the disease. God blessed us with no serious issues from Covid.

In October, the Christian school that our children were virtually attending closed permanently. Now two of our oldest children are in a virtual school out of El Progreso while eight of our children are being taught by a full-time teacher at Promise Home.

In November, two hurricanes two weeks apart hit Honduras causing major flooding. At Promise Home, our roads washed out and we had a section of our hillside wash out. We were blessed that with no other problems.

We look forward to 2021 and are hoping to be able to start hosting teams later in the year.

Sincerely,

Bill Hayden

Prayer Requests

Please pray for ...

God's direction in all that we do here in Honduras and in the U.S.

Pray for our children and our staff.

Pray for the families in our community that have been devastated by Covid and the hurricanes.

2020 in review:

This year we have had to adjust to the changes that the Covid virus brings to all of us. Our last team for this year left in the middle of March. In Honduras, all public transportation has been shut down, all schools are still closed and unlike the US we still have many restrictions on shopping and other activities.

Our After School Program was put on hold in March and continues to stay on hold. Each month we provide the forty-four families in the program, a care package that has food and supplies to help their families cope with the high unemployment in our area.



Since the schools are closed, we are home schooling our children.



Adela is teaching the Sunday morning devotionals.



In October, we had Oscar's kindergarten graduation party.



Just like you, our tias have gotten creative to keep our children active.

We have great birthday parties.



Talent shows



And pool parties



We know that everyone has been impacted by the Covid virus, so we really appreciate your continued prayers and support.

We have monthly expenses in caring for and feeding the children and staff here. We are especially thankful for those of you who contribute financially to our ministry. Please prayerfully consider Promise Home Honduras as you participate in the work of Jesus and His saving grace.

2021

God has blessed Promise Home and its ministries despite the challenges. We look forward to what God has planned for us in 2021.

We have completed the second casita and look forward to the opportunities that this new space will give us.

As soon as it is safe to travel, we look forward to having teams visit us at Promise Home.

Thanks to all of you for your continued support and commitment to Promise Home.

Bill

